
From: Martha Drinkwater
To: EP, SERO ECB
Subject: [External] Bishop Tube Public Comment
Date: Thursday, January 13, 2022 12:13:10 PM

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or
attachments from unknown sources. To report suspicious email, forward the message as an
attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov.

Dear Mr. Armstrong

I want the Bishop Tube site in the Malvern/Frazer PA contaminated site fully remediated to
the highest legal standards by all responsible parties, and for the site once cleaned up to
remain protected as an open space for the community in perpetuity. This is to include the
removal of all long term sources of contamination. This clean up must be done in a way not to
further degrade the Little Valley Creek. All toxic materials like Trichloroethene (TCE), Vinyl
Chloride, and Hexavalent Chromium must be addressed and the best remedy selected. The
cleanup must include protecting the air from contamination. Ongoing monitoring of the air,
bedrock and water should be maintained for years. 
Building homes or any other building on this site would negatively impact the environment
and community. The state needs to do what is right for the people that live and work in this
community.

Sincerely,
Martha Drinkwater

1 Friarsheel Lane
Malvern, PA 19355
United States




